RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS Village of Malta Council

REGULAR SESSION

Held: November 21, 2024

Page 1

The Village of Malta Council convened in REGULAR session at 6:00 p.m. in the Malta Village Council Chambers. Mayor, Terry McGrath called the meeting to order with the following members and visitors present:

Council Member Leslie Robbins	Present
Council Member Homer Weekley	Present
Council Member Jamie White	Present
Council Member Scott Moore	Present
Council Member Devan Vincent	Absent
Council Member Don Larrick	Present

Visitor(s): John Woods, Ward Coffman, Shannon Wells & Janis Keller (MCH)

Invocation: The Invocation was given by Jamie White.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mayor, Terry McGrath.

Devan Vincent was excused from the meeting on a motion made by Don Larrick, seconded by Homer Weekley. Roll call vote, all yeas.

The minutes from the previous regular meeting were approved on a motion made by Don Larrick, seconded by Jamie White. Roll call vote, all yeas.

The bills were approved to be paid out of respective funds on a motion made by Homer Weekley, seconded by Don Larrick. Roll call vote, all yeas.

A motion to purchase a used backhoe with remaining Covid Funds was made by Jamie White, seconded by Don Larrick. Roll call vote, all yeas.

A motion to purchase a new bulk water station with remaining Covid Funds was made by Jamie White, seconded by Don Larrick. Roll call vote, all yeas.

Bill Smith, Village Administrator:

- * Need a new utility truck & upgrade old truck with a new bed
- * Need a backhoe
- * Need new tools
- * Leaf Vac
- * Paving has begun
- * Two more connections need made then all will be running on the new lines
- * Two waters to do one next week, one first week of December
- * Still picking up leaves / working on building

Council President, Leslie Robbins:

* Christmas Parade November 29, 2024 @ 6:00 P.M., line up at 5:00 P.M.at Malta Ballfield, Santa in middle of parade on Malta side – will be last on McConnelsville side

Council Member, Homer Weekley:

* Concerned by the appearance of the village from the construction, residents deserve better

Council Member, Jamie White:

* Fill in around valve at bulk station

Council Member, Scott Moore:

- * Anne Bonner invited to December 5, 2024 meeting to discuss grants for trees
- * First of year, should have draft of maintenance code

Council Member, Don Larrick:

- * Would like to have a light at the corner of the village building
- * Paving looks nice around village

With no further business to bring before Council the meeting was adjourned at 7:29 P.M.

Terry McGrath, Mayor

Ashlee Stevens, Fiscal Officer